<First Name>,

Congratulations!

In recognition of the excellence of your MPA application, you’ve been awarded an MPA Merit Award of $1,350 for the 2012-13 academic year!

Note that you received one of only 3 Merit Awards awarded to newly admitted MPA students.

Further details about this and any other MPA financial aid awards will be emailed to you later this week. 

Once again, well done!

Best to you,

Randee Gibbons

Assistant MPA Director

